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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be celebrating Roald Dahl day on Thursday 12th September 

and would like to invite your child to dress up as a Roald Dahl 

character.  You can find out more about this event and get some tips 

for costumes by following the link below: 

 

http://www.roalddahl.com/charity/fundraising-and-

events/dahlicious-dress-up-day/information-for-parents  

 

We ask that each child brings £1 which will be donated to Roald Dahl’s Marvellous Children’s Charity.  The 

charity helps to make life better for seriously ill children in the UK. You can find out more about this charity 

by following the link below: 

 

https://www.roalddahl.com/charity  

 

Please come into school through your child’s cloakroom door and join your child from 9.00-10.00am 

on Thursday 12th September in order to get to know your child’s new classroom environment and 

adult team.  

 

At the end of the school day on Thursday 12th September we will be holding our first Book Swap of the 

new academic year.  This will be held in the Community Room.  If you have any books that you would like 

to donate to the book swap, please bring them into school from Wednesday 4th September.  

 

We hope that you can join us in this event. We are really looking forward to it! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill     Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher/ English Leader   Headteacher 
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